April 26, 2019

Dear Parents,

Yes or No

As you know, the end of the school year is quickly approaching. That can mean only one thing, FIELD DAY!!! This is an opportunity for the kids to let loose and celebrate the end of the school year. The Kindergarten Field Day will be held on Friday, May 31st. The games are schedule to start at 9:30am and will last until 11:15am.

We are in need of many volunteers to make this day a success. Remember, without you it would not be possible! Please take this opportunity to be part of a fun filled day!

As a reminder in order to volunteer you must have a current background check on file with the office. Please stop by the office for the paperwork if needed.

Thanks in advance! Sara Hammond	
Child's Name	Parent's Name
Phone Number and Email	Teacher's Name

Please indicate if you have a current background check on file.